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The Pierceton Chamber of Commerce would like to congratulate Himes & Krull LLC for being selected 

as the February 2020 Member of the Month.  

Himes & Krull, LLC is one of the leading firms in and throughout the area. They are known for their 

continuous dedication and commitment not only to each customer, but to the community as an entirety. 

The associates of Himes & Krull are often found expressing their passion for youth development as 

they continuously partnering with local sports groups and volunteer with The Center for Whitley 

County Youth, K21 Foundation, Kosciusko County Community Foundation, Cardinal Services and 

others.  

Himes & Krull was initially started in 1976 operating under the name of Dana L Krull Inc. Although 

the name may have changed in 2004 with the partnership of Dana Krull and TJ Himes, the business 

ethics and the high level of professionalism has never changed.  

For years, Himes & Krull, LLC has been providing quality, personalized financial guidance to local 

individuals and businesses. Their expertise ranges from basic tax management and accounting services 

to more in-depth services such as financial statement reviews, compilations, payroll preparation and 

financial planning. “We assure that every client receives the close analysis and attention they deserve.” 

stated Dana Krull.  

Himes & Krull, LLC can be contacted by calling (574) 594-2002, by email at office@himeskrull.com, 

or by visiting their new office location located at 111 N First Street in downtown Pierceton. Make sure 

to check out their website at www.himesandkrull.com for their monthly newsletter and helpful financial 

assistance!  
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